
                             SPRITE CLUB OF SA 

                            EXTERNAL SHORT GENERAL MEETING  

                                                   14 October 2024 
 

Meeting held at Richmonds Prestige & Classic Cars opened at 19:40 

Andy Morgan welcomed fiftyone members to Richmonds and gave us a run down on the history of the 

business which is based in the original Stratco factory which underwent a two year restoration prior to 

commencing trading some eight years ago.  Vehicles are bought, sold, traded, stored, serviced as well as 

consignment sales, with the majority being from local sources.  

Treasurers report: Kerry presented the September 2024 report which was accepted by the meeting. 

Moved Sean Power seconded Don Cardone 

General business: Robin advised that another round of State Government grants were now open for 

application and the club would be seeking a grant to help with the 2026 Nationals based on the tourism 

income potential. We will also seek assistance to improve our OHS equipment. 

Two awards were presented by Robin, The Sprite Club Member of the year was awarded to Gary Dodd 

while David & Carole Tye received the Paul Doube Associate Car of the Year award. 

 A significant increase in numbers attending club runs has been seen with a good turnout to the 

Collingrove Vintage Hillclimb and the fish and chip run.  Reminder of Display Day 3rd November. To be 

held in conjunction with the Healey club at Wigley reserve Glenelg. 

 

Next meeting 4 November general meeting: followed by the Annual General Meeting with election of 

office bearers for 2025. 

 

MEETING CLOSED AT 20:10 followed by an inspection of Richmonds facilities. 


